
FSU EX COM E-VOTE 5/11/15 

The FSU Ex Com was asked to vote on the following (an email was sent on May 11, 2015- text is 

below). The Ex Com voted on whether or not to allocate $375 to the end-of the-year NTT Caucus 

party. The votes were 9 in favor; 0 opposed; 3 members did not vote. The Ex Com voted to approve 

the allocation of $375 to the end-of the-year NTT Caucus party. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
Hi all,  
 
I just spoke to the bookkeeper and the FSU is able to contribute $375 for the Wed party this week.  You 
should all vote by email if you want the FSU to do this.   
 
Recap:  The Ex Com approved of having an FSU party this Saturday at 6 pm at my house for every 
member.  
Some NTTs wanted to still have a cocktail party this Wed at Savin Hill Bar and Grill and asked the FSU to 
contribute $375 for the expense at our last Executive Committee meeting.  They said that this event was 
a good event to recruit new members, and that everyone is invited (not just NTTs).  We decided to invite 
those on our FSU activist list to this event (not many TTs will come anyway) should this pass and if there 
was enough money in the budget.   
 
I had thought the budget was tight on extra expenses based on a conversation I had with our 
bookkeeper in March, but the ExCom wanted me to check with the bookkeeper again, and apparently 
we got more revenue, so we are okay for this additional expense.   
 
Once again, please vote by email.   
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